From: Judy LaGreca <lagrecaj@hbschools.org>
Date: Mon, May 16, 2022 at 5:49 PM

Subject: Board meetings

To: Cindy Sharkey <csharkey@hbschools.org>

Hi Cindy,

| am currently in Georgia taking care of my mother and | heard the suggestion last week while |
was listening virtually, that the board might want to end the virtual meetings. | believe that
having virtual meetings or live stream meetings, whatever way you want to work it, is very
beneficial and very much appreciated by those who join virtually and can’t always make it to the
school physically because of various constraints. If you want to revamp things so that people
can’t speak unless they are in person or if they send in correspondence, that’s fine but | really
think in order to reach the largest audience and to have transparency, virtual board meetings
should not be eliminated.

Thank you and to all the board members for your consideration.

Regards,

Judy LaGreca
HB Teacher

Many Regards,

Judy LaGreca
lagrecaj@hbschools.org
638-4101 x4142

Special/General Education Teacher
& Wilson Dyslexia Practitioner

Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world ~ Nelson
Mandela



